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From: Policy, Planning [mailto:Planning.Policy@southernwater.co.uk]  

Sent: 29 September 2014 09:29 
To: Planning Policy Internet 

Subject: RE: Gosport Draft CIL Charging Schedule - Southern Water's response 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging 
Schedule and associated documents.  We note that our previous representations have been 
addressed and welcome the inclusion of wastewater and sewerage infrastructure in the Infrastructure 
Delivery Plan and Infrastructure Assessment Report.  We take this opportunity to point out the odour 
reduction scheme at Peel Common Wastewater Treatment Works (mentioned in Table 11.4 on page 
71) has been completed.

We would be grateful if you could keep us informed of the progress that is made. 

Regards, 

Clare Gibbons 
Development Manager 
Regional Planning 
Asset Management 

Southern Water, Southern House, Lewes Road, Brighton, BN1 9PY 
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